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12 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As you may have heard, the late Queen's funeral will be on Monday 19 
September and this has been designated a national bank holiday, meaning school will be closed on this day. 
 
Although we are in a period of national mourning, the government have said that schools are to remain open 
as normal on other days, and that obviously includes St Mary's. 
 
Our Secondary Transfer Evening on Tuesday 13 September will go ahead, and school will close as planned at 
12:20am on this day. We will open at the normal time the following day, with students expected to be in 
form time for 8:25am. 
 
The school trips planned for Friday 16 September will still go ahead as planned. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Nicholas Simms 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 
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